
 

 
 
 

Legal Notice 

 
Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

Request for Proposals 
 

EMPLOYEE UNIFORM SERVICES 
 
 
The Town of Rye, New Hampshire is soliciting proposals from contractors interested in providing 
employee uniform cleaning, rental and delivery services to the Rye Public Works. 
 
Interested contractors should contact the Town of Rye, Public Works Department, by calling 
(603) 964-5300 or emailing dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us, to obtain a copy of the proposal criteria. 
 
Proposals must be received in the Town Hall, Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, 
NH 03870 no later than 2:00 p.m., Thursday, July 2, 2015, at which time they will be opened. 
 
Interested contractors shall provide the Town with written descriptions of their proposal outlining 
experience, references, materials, time frame, methods, and services to be provided by the 
contractor, and services anticipated to be required from the Town. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason which is 
determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye, NH. 
 
 
 


